
From: Ron & Cate Braun
To: LG CC Submissions
Subject: Leave Livingstone Shire Alone
Date: Tuesday, 21 June 2022 5:09:00 AM

We, Ronald and Catherine Braun being ratepayers in the Livingstone Shire Council reject
the proposal of changing the boundaries of the Shire.

Any reduction in rateable properties from the Livingstone Shire will have a negative
impact and result in an Increase for the remaining properties which will make living in the
Shire unaffordable. 

Signed
Ronald & Catherine Braun
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